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Friday 21st September 2018 

NURSERY NEWS 
Next week’s letter will be ‘p’ and we will be reading  ‘Five 

Minutes Peace’. 
Photos will be taken on Wednesday 10th October.  If you 

would like your child’s photo taken with children who are not in 
school or nursery could you please come in at about 8.30am, 

thank you. 
We will be taking part in the Harvest Festival Celebration at the 

church on Friday 5th October.  If your child is not in Nursery 
that day you can still bring them along and join in.  Please 

meet us at the church between 1.00 and 1.15pm.   You can 
either stay just for the Nursery part or for the whole event, 

please let Jenny or Jayne know if you are planning to take part. 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
This year’s Harvest Festival will take place on 

Friday 5th October in the Church.  We ask 
that children please bring in a donation for the 

Harvest table.  This can be fresh produce, jars, tins or packets.  
These items will be sent to the Liskeard Food Bank. 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING Join Denise Yeo at Whispers, Loveny Road, St Neot for the World’s Biggest Coffee Morning on Friday 28th          
September from 11.00am-1.30pm.  Everyone welcome. 

We have been requested by local organisations to include the community events detailed below. These events are not endorsed by St Neot School. 

CHANGE OF MENU 
On Thursday 4th October Donna will be serving  Fish and 
Chips as on Friday 5th October we will be having a special   

Harvest Meal of stew and dumplings. Meals will cost £2.30 as 
usual.  

HEALTHY LUNCH BOX 
Please ensure that your child has a healthy lunch in their lunch 

box and try to avoid crisps and chocolate, thank you.  

BOOK BAGS 
Please ensure that if your child is in Dewey or Loveny that they 
bring their book bag in every day, and not a back pack as these 

take up a huge amount of room which we don’t have, thank 
you.  

PTA 
We are a small and enthusiastic group of parents who run   

fundraising events for the school.  Over the last year we have 
organised a school disco, the Christmas and Summer Fairs and 

sold ice creams to raise money for the school.   If you are     
interested in joining us please speak to Tracey Jones or       

Suzanne Eldridge, thankyou. 

PARKING AND DRIVING 
We were sorry to receive two reports from neighbours 

on Monday about bad driving and parking, especially as 
it was raining and conditions were already bad for      

children walking to school.  This week we name and 
shame KY04 TYT, who was parked on the hashed lines 

on Monday, and MT07 YRE.   

BOOK FAIR 
The book fair will be in school from today until Wednesday 26th September from 
3.00pm.  There are lots of lovely books for sale, why not get ahead with your 
Christmas shopping and help the school receive new books for the library.  This 
year’s competition is to design a bookmark, decorated and with an inspirational 
quote, for example ‘lose yourself in a book but don’t lose your place’.  Please make sure your child’s 
name is on their entry, there will a prize for the winner in each class. 

MISSING CARDIGAN 
One of the girls in Loveny has lost her cardigan.  Could 
you please check your child has bought home the right 

one, thank you.  

DON’T FORGET PARENT CONSULTATIONS ARE ON 
TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY NEXT WEEK. 

INDIVIDUAL AND FAMILY PHOTOS 
Photos will be taken in school on Wednesday 10th     

October.  If you would like children who don’t attend 
school or nursery to be in the photo please come to 

school at 8.30am,  thank you. 

BOARD GAMES 
Do you have any board games that you no longer need?  
If so we would love to use them for Riverside Club.  We 
are looking for games like Cluedo, Scrabble, Draughts, 
Connect 4, Guess Who, Battleships Uno, Mastermind 

and Pictionary. 

LOVENY CLASS NEEDS CEREAL BOXES 
Could we ask that each child in Loveny Class bring in an empty 

cereal box please for an art project.  Thank you.  

CLUBS NEXT WEEK 
There is no choir next week due to parent             

consultations, all other clubs will be taking place as 
usual.  

SKATEBOARDING DAY 
We all had a fantastic day of skateboarding 
yesterday.  Photos are on the website under 
the events tab.  Amy said ‘It was fun be-
cause we learned some skills’, Lachie said ‘ 
it was great because we got to do something 
we don’t usually do’. ‘Matty said ‘I liked 
learning to do a flip on the skateboard’, Cam-
eron said ‘It was fun watching the man do 

tricks’. Neave said ‘It was easy!’, Liv said ‘We learned to jump on the 
board, the man made sure we were safe all the time’. ‘Kerenza said ‘It 
was great that we all got to do it at the same time’, Alex said ‘ we all 
had a go and we learned new tricks, I can use my skateboard at home 
more now’.  

UKULELE 
Children in Loveny Class will all be having 

ukulele lessons this term as part of the 
Cornwall Music Hub’s First Access 

scheme.  The lessons will be free and 
there will be a performance for parents at 

the end of the term.   


